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Dated Kochi the 15th May, 2021 

 
No. NCLT/KOB/2019/08-II 

 

     CIRCULAR 

 

 In continuation to the Circular of even number dated 7th May, 2021, it is notified 

for general information of all concerned that  the Government of Kerala vide 

Notification No.G.O(Rt) No.416/2021/DMD dated Thiruvananthapuram 14.05.2021 

extended the complete lock down from 17th May 2021 to  23rd May, 2021 for another 

7 days.  It is also stated that there will be special intensified stringent restrictions in the 

Ernakulam District during the above period.   

 

 Therefore, the National Company Law Tribunal, Kochi Bench will remain closed 

from 17.5.2021 (Monday) to 21.5.2021  (Friday) for 5 days.  The cases posted on 

these days will be notified by a separate notification. 

 

 However, if any request is received for very urgent matters, the same will be 

taken up for hearing. 

 

 This issues with the approval of Hon’ble Member (J)/HOD. 

 

                Sd/- 

         (S.T. Nair) 

             Deputy Registrar 

 

Copy to:- 

1. The Secretary, NCLT, New Delhi.  This has reference to the letter 

No.NCLT/Secretary/Misc/2021 dated 02.05.2021.  

2. The Registrar, NCLT, New Delhi 

3. PS to Member (J)/HOD. 

4. Notice Board/Website 


